
Attention: Lucky Man Cree Nation Parents and Students 
Backpacks and Supplies are ready for pick up at 

Saskatoon Sub Band Office. Monday to Friday 9 am to 5 
pm.  Address is 820-606 Spadina Crescent, East. 

Kick Off the New School Year with Inspiration and Excitement! 

Welcome Back, Students! 
Get ready to embark on a new adventure! The start of a school year is more than a date on the 
calendar—it’s a celebration of growth, learning, and community. Whether you’re returning to 
familiar hallways or stepping into new classrooms for the first time, this is your moment to shine. 

 

 

 

Let’s make this year unforgettable! 
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